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December 2017/January 2018 

Evergreen Forest generosity: Holiday giving tree 

Thank you to all the Evergreen Forest families that donated to support the Ever-
green  Forest 2017 Giving Tree. Your contributions provided community children 
with school clothes and toys, provided food for our local animal shelter, and fund-
ed family food needs for this holiday season.  

Help wrap the gifts! 

Bring your holiday cheer, and join a wrapping party for the Giving Tree gifts. 

• December 12 from 8:30 to 10 a.m. in Portable 3.  

• Please bring wrapping paper and ribbons. 

The PTSA Holiday Reception for Evergreen Forest staff 
will take place on Thursday, December 14.  Let’s show 
the Evergreen Forest team how much we appreciate 
them!  
 
Please consider donating food, helping decorate the staff lounge, or keeping the 
food refreshed and tidy throughout the day.  
 
Visit http://www.evergreenforestptsa.org/volunteer.html to sign up. 

Spreading good cheer at the staff reception 
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• Congratulations to the fourth-graders in Mrs. Sears’ 
class. They are the winning class for the most Box Tops 
and earned a prize. 

 
• The fall book fair was a huge success!  Thank you to all the wonderful volun-

teers. Thanks, also, to Mrs. Hecimovich, who let the book fair crew take over 
her library for the week. The event raised more than $6,200 to pay for PTSA 
events like the Pacific Science Center visit, class field trips, and much more! 
The next book fair during spring conference week. 

 
• Bingo Night will be from 6 to 8:30 p.m. on Friday, March 16 in 

the  Evergreen Forest Gym. Watch for more details in the next 
newsletter. 

 

Notes &  
reminders 

Your chance to help shape the PTSA  
he Evergreen Forest PTSA is stronger the more people are part of it! Please join in the conversation.  

Here are a couple upcoming opportunities:  

• The next General Membership Meeting is from 6 to 8 p.m. on Wednesday, January 24 in the Ever-
green Forest library.  

• PTSA coffee morning dates for the month of January are from 8:30 to 10 a.m. on Tuesday, January 2 
and Tuesday, January 16 in Portable 3. 

Fall fundraiser yields nearly $26k for our school! 
The annual fun run this fall raised $25,539.99. This will provide the money needed to pay for the PTSA 
sponsored programs for our school, including: 
 
• Accelerated Reading 

• Field trip money for each class ($150 per classroom) 
• 10 percent profit sharing for each class 

• Field Day 
• Bingo Night 

• Movie Night 
• Fall Harvest Festival and Carnival 

• Teacher requests 
  

Thank you to each family for your support of our students by encouraging them to participate in this ac-
tive fundraiser. The kids love this event, and the FUNrunners are an amazing crew full of energy. Let’s do 
it again next year to cheer on the Bobcats as they run their two-mile track! 


